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This bill is important because many people are denied the care they need. 

Healthcare companies have no bisesnes telling doctors how to treat people. People 

are getting hurt and dieing as a result.  We require years of Medical training for a 

reason. Insurance companies don't know and don't care. The insurance company just 

cares about profits.  


